Ann Neff

I e —
From: Monica Schultz
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 10:22 AM
To: Ann Neff
Subject: Fwd: Online Form Submittal: Email City Clerk

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "noreply@civicplus.com" <noreply@civicplus.com>
Date: March 24, 2016 at 9:16:03 AM CDT

To: Monica Schultz <mschultz@westalliswi.gov>

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Email City Clerk
Reply-To: "cmettke@wi.rr.com" <cmettke@wi.rr.com>

Email City Clerk

Use this form to send an email message to the City of West Allis City Clerk's Office.
Emails are answered during normal business hours, 8:00 am - 5:00 pm Monday -
Friday. If your message is urgent, life threatening or you are experiencing an
emergency, please contact the West Allis Police Department Dispatch Center at
(414) 302-8000.

From: cmettke@wi.rr.com

Message: Our residence is the second house east of 8802 West Becher.
We have lived at 8730 West Becher since 2005. We are unable
to attend the public hearing on April 4 regarding the new
funeral home. We strongly feel the funeral home will have a
negative affect on our property and neighborhood. Our
principal objection is the business plan-indicates requiring a
large amount of cars to park on the street. We already tolerate
the excess street parking in front of our house from neighboring
taverns (Walleye Saloon and Fourth n Long). It only happens a
few times a month but when it does occur there is excessive
noise and litter. 8802 West Becher does not have sufficient off
street parking for most funerals. The funeral home customers
will be parking in the street affecting the quality of life. This will
occur seven days a week with multiple funerals during the day.
We are also concerned about the value of our property.
Potential buyers will be turned off by the street being clogged
with parked cars and some people have religious and personal



objections living so close to a funeral home. While we are not
against new business in West Allis, we feel this business does
not fit next to a residential neighborhood. There are plenty of
vacant commercial properties in West Allis that have sufficient
off street parking that would make more sense. Sincerely, Chris
and Shanna Mettke 414-550-8627
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